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Hello everyone and welcome back! 

You will notice that this is a slightly shorter newsletter than usual! Now that our website is up and running, 

we will be using the School Spider app, the news section of the website and Class Dojo to share information 

with you. In addition, all dates will be displayed on the  school calendar (follow the link at the top of the page 

to see more). 

Today is Class Hero Day at St Philip’s where the children will finding out more about who their nominated 

individual is. The children will spend time throughout the year finding out more about their life, their work 

and the impact which they have had on our world today.  

I wrote to all parents this week about our new St Philip’s Project Tree which the children will be bringing 

home over the coming days. Class teachers would love to see the children working on their projects at home 

so please don’t forget to share some photos via Class Dojo.  

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Mrs Holland :) 
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Gates open at 8.35am    School Day ends at 3.15pm Learning Activities begin at 8.45am 

                              TTTRS Day 

 

St Philip’s Swap Shop  

The St Philip’s Swap Shop is now open and is welcoming visits. Here 
you will find a selection of used, good quality uniform which is look-

ing for a new home. For more information, please visit the school 
office. 
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